
STATE OF ALABAMA 
 

COUNTY OF ETOWAH 
 

CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, ALABAMA – INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD – July 13, 
2017 
 

The Industrial Development Board of the City of Rainbow City, Alabama met in a 
regular session at 4:30 P.M. The following people were present:   

 
Present:       Absent:  
Jeff Boyd       Kyle Chambers 

James Ford 
Jerry Weaver 

 
Also Present: 
Wiley McLain, Building Official   

Tim Ramsey, City council                        
Dana Rice, City Attorney     

Michael Ray, Plexamedia   
 

1. A quorum was not present.  The members present discussed the web page with 
Michael Ray.  Michael has it ready to go online with the domain being 
rbcindustrial.com.  It was discussed and decided that when someone wants 

information about the Lumley Industrial Park through email, it will go to the 
Mayor's office and to Wiley's office for response.  Utilities were discussed and 

some points will need to be addressed in the near future concerning size of water 
and sewer lines.      
 

2.  Due to health reason's Dudley Parker has resigned from the Industrial  
     Development Board.  It was discussed that we now need three (3) people to fill  

     the vacant positions on this board.  The board sends well wishes to Dudley. 
 

3.  The next regular scheduled meeting will be August 10, 2017 at 4:30 P.M. 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
      Kathy Hill 

      Recording Secretary,  
      Industrial Development Board 


